
Major Taylor Cycling Club Los Angeles  
 

Privacy Statement 

Major Taylor Cycling Club Los Angeles collects personally identifiable information 

when you apply for membership.  Major Taylor Cycling Club Los Angeles uses this 

information for four general purposes: to provide membership communication, to 

contact you about special events, and to perhaps provide club members a contact 

list.  Major Taylor Cycling Club Los Angeles will not sell or rent your personally 

identifiable information to anyone. 

You may request withholding of your personally identifiable information from 

distribution to club members on the contact list by sending an email to 

majortaylorcyclingclubla@gmail.com. 

Major Taylor Cycling Club Los Angeles may amend this policy from time to time.  If 

we make any substantial changes in the way we use your personal information, we 

will notify you by posting a prominent announcement in our newsletter or sending 

an email to you. 

Facebook Presence and Policy: 

We have a large Facebook presence.  Weekly Rides are shown under our Events, 

pictures are posted and discussions are frequent.  It is your responsibility to join us 

on Facebook.  Please note that all discussions on Facebook are never negative.  

Negativity is not allowed.  Any issues regarding the Club should be handled in a 

professional fashion.  Please contact any of the Board members at any time. 

 

Dated:  January 2, 2019 

 


